Cedar Weekly Newsletter

Friday 27th November 2020



Home Learning

Children should access their home learning this week on Google Classroom. Please practise your spellings, access Times Table Rock Stars and complete the task for reading and maths. Once you have completed your tasks, you can either hand in your homework through a Google Docs, Forms or you can take a picture of your home learning and upload it.

Please continue to read at home and record this in your reading log. The children have taken their accelerated reader books home and BugClub books have been allocated as eBooks.

Attendance

Attendance this week in Cedar class was 99.19% Let us see if we can get a higher % next week!

Attendance is so important to us at Dunsford Community Academy and we really value and appreciate your support with this. Please ensure that your child attends school every day. Every day missed is 6 hours of learning lost. We are aiming for 100% attendance in Cedar class every week and we know that we can do this!

If your child is experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, then please contact the office before bringing them into school. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. **Dear Parents**

We have had a wonderful week in Cedar Class. We have spent time learning with our friends across Dunsford. The highlight of our week was reading with Oak Class, using our decoding skills to read to each other. The children really enjoyed sharing their chosen book together.

In maths, we have used our base ten to solve our addition and subtraction problems this week. The children worked together using their estimation skills to reason if they had solved their calculations accurately. In writing, we are working towards writing a non-chronological report. The children have identified the features of a non-chronological report and researched in preparation to write their own. I am sure the children will be excited to tell you what they have chosen to write about!

On No Pens Wednesday, we spent the day exploring different ways to share our new learning and our developed understanding in the different curriculum areas. The children were able to show their mathematical thinking using the resources and then verbally reason their understanding in maths! We created and told our stories through acting, before our weekly P.E session with Mr Coupe!

Please check the important dates section below to find out what is coming up next week. We hope you have a good weekend. See you on Monday!

Miss. Holt and Mrs. Guntrip







Star of the Week

This week our star of the week is Jessie. Jessie is our star of the week for being a wonderful friend to everyone at Dunsford. She works hard in every lesson and is always willing to share her learning! Well done Jessie.



Important Dates

Monday and Wednesday - Please wear your PE kit. Wednesday - Home Learning and Reading Records to be complete.



